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Far East Pharmaceutical Technology Company Limited

遠東生物制藥科技有限公司

 (Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 399)


NOTIFICATION OF BOARD MEETING
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Far East Pharmaceutical Technology Company Limited (the “Company”) hereby announces that a meeting of the Board will be held at Unit G, 12/F., Seabright Plaza, 9-23 Shell Street, North Point, Hong Kong on Thursday, 22 January, 2009 at 2:30 pm for the purposes of, among other matters, considering and approving the audited consolidated interim results of the Company and its subsidiaries for the six months ended 31 December, 2008.

	By Order of the Board

Far East Pharmaceutical Technology

Company Limited 
Tai Kai Hing

Director


Hong Kong, 12 January 2009
As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises three executive directors, namely Mr. Tai Kai Hing, Mr. Shen Xiao-dong and Mr. Jiang Jian, and three independent non-executive directors, namely Mr. Chiu Koon Shou, Victor, Mr. Chung Wai Man and Dr. Leung Wai Cheung. 

Please also refer to the published version of this announcement on the Company’s website: http://www.feptcl-399.info/. 
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